
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Report 

 

This week is School Administrative and Support Staff (SASS) Recognition Week. A time to acknowledge,          

recognise and thank all of our administrative and support staff. Without the great work that happens in the 

front office, the commitment and dedication of our Learning and Support Officers in classrooms and the      

challenging work keeping Berinba PS “looking good”, our school would be a poorer place. Thank you to all SASS 

for the work you do in providing a positive and caring learning environment for all of our students!                            

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

A few of our fabulous SASS staff                                                                          

Over the past few weeks, even with the changes to our guidelines, Berinba Public School has been a hive of ac-

tivity. As I have been moving around our school, I am amazed at the enthusiasm and commitment our students 

are demonstrating. From Kinder to Year 6 it is wonderful to witness so many students keen to talk about and 

show the great things they are working on.   

A reminder to our parents with students for next year’s kinder, at present, we are unable to run our regular 

transition program. Information packs are available through the front office and staff are available to discuss 

any concerns regarding enrolment. If there are changes to our operational guidelines later in the year we may 

be able to schedule on-site visits. 

Take care 

Phill Katen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER 
Berinba is an allergy 
aware school We value being:  Respectful, Responsible and Safe 

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Wiradjuri and  
Ngunnawal nations, and pay our respects to Elders past, present and future 

Berinba Public School   81 Church Street, Yass   ph: 6226 2110    berinba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    www.berinba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

                                         Uniform shop opened at Berinba Friday mornings 9am 



 

Award Recipients    

 



 

Satellite Selfie – National Science Week 2020 

 

 

During National Science Week (August 15-23), a satellite flew over the ACT and surrounding areas and 

captured an image of Canberra, Yass and the people in it to create a time-capsule image of Australia's 

Capital from above. This was a unique opportunity to get out there, strike a pose, and be part of history.  
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